
 
 

Mid Suffolk South Safer Neighbourhood Team, 
    Suffolk Constabulary, Elmswell Fire Station, School Road, Elmswell, IP30 9EE 

Tel:  101 Fax: (01359) 241796 
Your Local Community Officers is: 

PC 421 Annelly Miles and PCSO 3225 Ryan Brunning 
midsuffsouth.snt@suffolk.pnn.police.uk 

 
Crimes 

 
There have been 2 crimes reported to police since your last meeting. One was a Harassment crime 
the other a Burglary, dwelling with intent. 
 
A property was entered on Garden House Lane via a side door. The offender has been disturbed by 
the occupants returning home and has made their escape. It is believed that no items have been 
taken. 
 
We have received 5 telephone calls regarding issues in the Drinkstone area. These related to 
nuisance phone calls, a deer hit by a car, a parking complaint, concerns for an elderly male on Park 
Road and to report the burglary above.  
 

 
Priorities 

 
The current SNT priorities were set at a meeting held at Needham Market Council Offices on 
Thursday 2nd April 2015. They are presently; 
 
1) Anti – Social Behaviour 
 
2) Vehicle Security 

 
As a result, we will be taking the following action: 

 
1) 

 Target patrols in areas of reported ASB 

 Respond to reports of ASB as a priority 

 Long term problem solving with partners to address persistent issues  
 

2)  

 Offer crime prevention advice / equipment where necessary or requested 

 Offer property marking sessions including catalytic converters 

 Target patrols in areas affected  

 
The next Area Forum and Priority Setting Meeting will be held at Elmswell Police Office– Thursday 
2nd July 2015 at 7pm. Members of the public are welcome and encouraged to attend. 
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In General 

 
In response to our newly set priorities, officers from Elmswell will be hosting a catalytic (CAT) 
converter marking session at Taylor Commercials,  Haughley Service Area, IP14 3PY. This will be on 
Saturday 25th April from 9am – 12pm. 

High clearance vehicles such as vans and 4x4’s are most at risk of having their catalytic 
converter stolen.  Bring yours and get it marked for free. The CAT will be marked with a permanent 
sticker and marking fluid which provides a unique tracking number. You will also be provided with 
two stickers that you can display in your window to show that your CAT is marked. 
 

 
Thank you for your on-going support, PC Miles & PCSO Brunning 

 


